June 21, 2005

Alderman Michael Murphy -- Finance and Personnel Committee Chair City Hall -- Room 205 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570

Dear Alderman Murphy: M. Cha.

I am currently directing a health care reform initiative called the Wisconsin Health Project. You have likely read the recent press accounts detailing our proposal to provide a comprehensive health care plan for Wisconsin residents.

I am writing to request an opportunity to present our proposal at an upcoming meeting of the Finance and Personnel Committee. I have enclosed information about the Wisconsin Health Project and the Wisconsin Health Plan for you to review. You can find additional information about the proposal at: www.wisconsinhealthplan.org.

Please contact my Assistant Director, Lisa Ellinger, to coordinate the presentation details. She can be reached at 414-534-4521 or lisa\_ellinger@yahoo.com.

Thank you for considering this request.

Sincerely,

David Riemer Project Director

The Wisconsin Health Project

Cc: Michael Brady

Enclosure